
 

 

 
28th March 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 9 Teaching Groups 
 
Ready for the final term ahead, we have made some changes to Year 9 teaching groups.  These are similar to the 
previous changes we have already made to Maths and Science groupings.   
 
These changes will not affect DI, PE, form time and PSHE. 
 
The updated timetables will be introduced after the Easter holidays.  Timetables will be changed on Go4schools 
ready for the start of term, and students will be given a new paper timetable on the first day back. 
 
If you have queries once your child has their updated timetable, please contact me on 
wilband@queenelizabeths.derbyshire.sch.uk or my Deputy Head of Year Mr O'Keefe on 
okeefe@queenelizabeths.derbyshire.sch.uk.  
 
May I take this opportunity to wish you a good break and a happy Easter. 
 
Yours faithfully  
 
 
Georgy Wilband  
Head of Year 9 
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